

1 December 2019

To whom it may concern

Dear Sir / Mdm,

Re: Fundraising Initiative by Gabrielle Ho

Ms Gabrielle Ho from St Joseph's Convent has been supporting the organization with crucial fundraising initiative like "Buy a Cookie for the Dogs". She baked and bought the ingredients on her own as her contributions and donated all proceeds to SOSD. This was done on a few occasions in 2019 during our adoption drives and events. The money raised was then used to purchase food for the dogs at the shelter.

SOSD's rescue work for the stray dogs can only be made possible with dedicated volunteers like Gabrielle. I hope this letter suffices to certify her contributions and volunteering work with SOSD during 2019. Please do contact me if you have any questions.

Kind Regards,

Malina Tjhin SOSD Co-Founder

Management Committee Member

Contact no: 97622507